
From: Joe Delaney joe@whipplecallender.com
Subject: 200 riverside

Date: January 10, 2017 at 1:33 PM
To: Barbara Barhydt bab@portlandmaine.gov, Chris LeFevre chris@checksforless.com
Cc: Laurie Leader lrl@portlandmaine.gov

Hi Barbara-

Chris and CJ Lefevre at Form Systems - 200 Riverside Ind. Pkwy. - would like to construct a small addition as located on the 
attached site plan. Laurie and I have reviewed the building size and we have enough s.f. remaining to consider building a small 
addition. The issue is a piece of new printing equipment that has displaced their IT folks in an otherwise full building and they need 
space for them. Seems relatively minor relative to the work just completed but wanted to check in with you. We are thinking about 
500 s.f. located where an existing impervious wood deck is, so I do not beleive we are adding any impervious, though if we can add 
a bit more s.f. we would like to do that.

Thanks-

Joe 

Joe Delaney
Maine Registered Architect, LEED AP BD+C
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